
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

I pray this note finds you staying safe and staying strong in the Lord.

In the 2021 Michigan District Convention nomination letter sent to Michigan District
congregations in September 2020, it was noted that "we expect to have more information
in early 2021 as to how to safely proceed, with the possibility of postponing the
Convention." As we are awaiting word from the congregations of Synod* on whether we
will delay the convention cycles by one year, the Michigan District Board of Directors has
voted unanimously to postpone the June 2021 Michigan District Convention. If the vote by
congregations to delay is passed, the District Convention will be scheduled for June 2022.
If the vote to delay fails, the 2021 District Convention ("Plan B") will be scheduled for a
later date. Please be sure to vote if you haven't already.

To that end, the nomination and overture deadline of February 27, 2021 will be extended.
Nominations that have already been submitted will still be valid through the new deadline
(four months prior to the rescheduled convention, per Michigan District Bylaws), which will
be forthcoming. Overtures may still be submitted beyond the original deadline, or even
resubmitted to reflect updates until a new deadline is submitted. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at revdski@historictrinity.org or
313.567.3100. 

May the Lord be with you all. 

Sincerely Yours, Completely HIS, 

Rev. Darryl L. Andrzejewski
Secretary
Michigan District, LCMS

*CONVENTION REFERENDUM - VOTE BY FEBRUARY 15, 2021
A letter from Synod was sent by mail and email to all member congregations on December
28, 2020, describing the convention delay referendum, where to find more information
online, and a description of the process and credentials for logging into the website to
vote. If your congregation has questions about logging in, using the website to vote, or did
not receive a letter, please send an email to rosters.stats@lcms.org or call 314.996.1366.
Please note: the deadline to vote is February 15, 2021.


